
 

 
 

Up Coming Dates:   

 

 
June 6th  Plant Marigold’s 

June 10th  Grade 5 visit to RVMS 

June 10th  K-2 School Play- 6:30 pm 

June 11th  3-5 Field trip to Bowlarama  

June 12th  K-2 Field Trip to Bowlarama/Irving Nature Park 

June 12th    Grade 5’s Celebration Potluck 6:00 – 7:00 

June 13th  Jump Rope for Heart 

June  17th    Field Day at School 

June 19th   School Closing Ceremony 12:45 

June20th      Last day for Students  

 

 

 

 

Marigolds 

 
 

On June 6th the students of Morna Heights School will be planting marigolds 

on school grounds. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Field Day 

 
Plans are underway for our “Field Day” which will take place on Tuesday 

June 17th at our school. 

The students will enjoy hamburgers and hotdogs, ice-cream and water for 

lunch. 

*We are looking for parent volunteers to help for the day. If you are 

available – please give the school a call at 738-6505. Thank you! 

 

 

Sunscreen & Hats   

 

With the warming sun and year end trips coming up this month, please be 

sure to apply sunscreen to your child’s skin before they come to school. A 

long sleeved shirt and hat are a great idea as well.  

 

When choosing your child’s summer foot wear, please keep in mind that 

during the nicer weather the children are outside running and playing more 

and “flip flops” do seem to be the cause of a lot of skinned elbows and knees. 

 

 

Lost & Found  

         
 

Our Lost & Found is overflowing from winter leftovers. Please take the 

opportunity in the next week or two to look through to see if any of the 

articles belong to your child. We will be packing up any remaining articles and 

donating to charity later this month. 

 

 

 



Permission Slips 

        
 

Our June calendar is filled with year end trips and events. Please watch for 

permission slips that will be coming home with your child. It is important to 

complete these forms and send back to the school as soon as possible.  

 

Jump Rope  

 

          
 

We will be doing our Jump in support of “Jump Rope for Heart” (Heart & 

Stroke Foundation) on Friday June 13th, at 10:45 am 

The students will all be provided with a jump rope that they can keep. 

The Home & School association will be providing watermelon to all students 

today to keep them hydrated. 

Please send in all forms and money collected as soon as possible. 

 

 

Grade 5 Celebration 

 

 
The grade five graduating class will be having a Potluck celebration in the 

school gym on Wednesday, June 11th from 6:00 – 7:00. (More information 

will be sent home with our grade five students soon.) 

Congratulations to the graduating class of 2013-2014!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Closing 

 
 

Our school closing will take place on Thursday, June 19th beginning at 

12:45. Parents and Guardians are welcome! Our last day of school for 

students is on Friday, June 20th  

 
 

 
 

 

 

As the year comes to an end, (which is so hard to believe) we want to thank 

our many partners who make our school a success. We could not do it without 

your support. – for supporting us in so many ways throughout the year, and 

remembering that we are all working together toward a common goal which is 

providing the best education for all children.  

 

We also appreciate the fact that this is a very busy time of year for parents 

and guardians, therefore, this year the students and staff have made a 

donation to the River Valley Food Bank in recognition of the volunteers 

who have supported us this year..  

 

 

PSSC Members 

 

We thank you for giving of your time for evening meetings and input into 

school procedures and improvement and thank you for all you do for the 

children of Morna Heights. 
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Home & School  

 

We thank you for all of the time and effort into Hot Lunch and special 

events such as the Book Fair, and the Christmas Bazaar. Your dedication has 

been amazing!!  

Farewell 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to say good-bye to two ladies who 

have supported this school unconditionally over the years. Both Lori Nason 

and Tara Safford have gone “above and beyond” with their involvement with 

Morna Heights School. They will be greatly missed. 

Wishing both families all the best in the future. 

 

To Our Volunteer - Author unknown 

 

You’ve been so very good to us. 

You’ve been kind in every way. 

You’ve made us treats and helped 

On all our special days. 

Today we’d like to thank you 

For all you’ve done this year, 

And to tell you that you’re special 

And so very, very dear. 

Today we’d like to tell you 

In our own special way: 



We appreciate the things you’ve done 

More than words can say. 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 

HOME AND SCHOOL NEWS   
 
 
 

Hot Lunch        
 
We are offering hot lunch for the whole month of June excluding Tuesday, June 
17.  Thanks to all the parents and students for your support with the Hot Lunch 
Program this year.  A special thanks to Brenda Johnson, Karen Stone and Gail 
Fillmore-Crilley for helping with the hot lunch distribution.  We are making some 
changes to our menu for the Fall, more info to follow in September.   
 
 

Ultimate Cloth  
We are doing a “Ultimate Cloth” Fundraiser this month.  All orders and money 
must be in by Monday, June 9.  All profits from this fundraiser will go toward 
student activities.  Thanks to all for your support! 
 
 

Jump Rope for Heart /Field Day  
 

The Home and School will be providing a treat of watermelon on Friday, June 13 
for Jump Rope for Heart and Ice Cream on Field Day Tuesday, June 17.     
    
 
2013 - 2014 Projects 
 



Following are projects that the Home and School has supported this year.  
Thanks to all our volunteers without you none of these projects would be 
possible.   
 
Hot Lunch Program 
Norcard Fundraiser – Student Activities 
Christmas Bazaar 
Teacher Appreciation Luncheon 
Administration Assistant/Secretary’s Day 
Scholastic Book Fair – Books for our Library 
Maple Sugar Field Trip to Elmhurst  
Ultimate Cloth Fundraiser – Student Activities 
Watermelon for Jump Rope for Heart 
Ice Cream for Field Day 
Graduation – Cake, Pennants and any other supplies needed 
 
 

Thanks    
 
Thank you to parents, students, teachers and all Home and School members for 
your help and support this year.  Also, a special thanks to Gail Filmore-Crilley 
and Brenda Johnson for all you do! 
 

Graduation Class   
 
We would like to wish the 2014 Graduation class all the best in middle school!! 
 
 

Have a great summer!!!!     
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


